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TO ALL ROOTES GROUP DEALERS

In order to avold the possibility of water collecting in the
rear wing box sectlon, you are requested, until further
notice, to remove the rubber grommet which is situated at the
bottom end of the wing, rearwards of the wheelarch,

_ It is suggested that this action 1s taken whenever the cars
VN are passing through your workshops for routine maintenance,

Kindly bring the above to the attention of all conceéned.
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